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From: "Kevin Kelley" <KKelley@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Jenny Raitt" <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Adam Chapdelaine" <AChapdelaine@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Wayne 
Chouinard" <WChouinard@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Christine Bongiorno" <CBongiorno@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Emily 
Sullivan" <ESullivan@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Mike Byrne" <MByrne@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Douglas Heim" 
<DHeim@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Marie Krepelka" <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Fran Reidy" 
<FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Michael Rademacher" <MRademacher@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Daniel Amstutz" 
<DAmstutz@town.arlington.ma.us>, annleroyer12@gmail.com, "Erin Zwirko" <EZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us>
Cc: CKlein@town.arlington.ma.us, "Ryan Melly" <RMelly@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: Mon, 22 Jun 2020 14:58:38 -0400
Subject: Re: ZBA - Thorndike Place  - Request for Comments

Jenny,

I have reviewed, along with the Deputy Chief of Fire Prevention Ryan Melly and Michael Byrne, both 
the original notes provided by Chief Jefferson in September 2016 and the revised submissions 
provided on the Town website.  When performing a review on a project such as this the Fire 
Department's 3 major areas of concern would be fire protection systems, access/egress for 
emergency response vehicles, and water supply. The provided documents do not provide enough 
detail for me to either evaluate or provide comment at this time. However, during the plan review 
process, Deputy Chief Melly will ensure that the fire protection systems and emergency vehicle 
access meet all current Fire Code and Building Code requirements. I would defer at this time water 
supply issues to the DPW for evaluation of adequate water supply in the case of a large scale fire at 
this complex.

Please contact me if you have any further questions. 

Chief Kevin M Kelley
Arlington Fire Department
781-316-3801


